MEMORANDUM
TO:

M. Katherine Banks, Ph.D., P.E.
Vice Chancellor and Dean of Engineering

Director, Texas A&M Engineering Experiment Station
THROUGH:
Dimitris Lagoudas, Ph.D.


Associate Vice Chancellor for Engineering
Deputy Director, TEES
THROUGH:
John Crawford, CPA


Assistant Vice Chancellor of Business Management


Chief Financial Officer, TEES

THROUGH:
Andy B. Hinton, CPA



Controller, TEES
FROM:
Department Head Name


Department Head, Department
SUBJECT:
Transfer of Equipment in-conjunction with PI Relocation
We request your review and favorable consideration of the transfer of equipment as proposed by Dr. PI Name.  (S)He will depart Texas A&M University Date to join the faculty of University.  We have polled our faculty and find no current need for these assets within the department, and believe it is in the best interest of the Texas A&M University System to transfer the items. (Please explain why.)
We have confirmed with Dr. PI Name that there is no export-controlled data or information on these systems.
Three scenarios typically exist:

· Assets purchased on active contracts or grants: 

Request transfer of contract or grant and sponsor determines whether equipment will transfer to new location.

· Assets purchased on termed contracts of grants:
Department Head determines whether a local need exists. 

Department Head makes recommendation as to whether department should be reimbursed for equipment at Fair Market Value.
· Assets purchased on local funds (Faculty Startup, Incentive Return, etc.):
Department Head determines whether a local need exists. 

Department Head makes recommendation as to whether department should be reimbursed for equipment at Fair Market Value. 

Please note that the department must still follow the TAC requirement to wipe clean any equipment carrying data prior to a transfer.  If it is possible that restricted personal information, confidential information, mission critical information, intellectual property, or licensed software is contained on the storage device, the storage device should be sanitized.  An exception would be data relating to an active project, in which the responsible person is still listed as P.I.  We suggest that any data associated with the P.I.’s research be removed from the computer so that the drive may be wiped clean.  If this would cause an undue hardship on the division, the computer should at least be screened (and certified via FDP-411B) that any information mentioned above, and not associated with an active project, has been removed from the hard drive.

